
City Council 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

City Council 

[City Council Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Subject: Request for Review of Noise Policies 

Dear Members of the City Council, 

I am writing to request a review of the current noise policies in our city. As a resident of [Your 

Neighborhood/Area], I have noticed increasing disturbances that are affecting the quality of life 

for many community members. 

Noise pollution has been shown to impact health and well-being, and I believe that a thorough 

examination of our existing regulations could lead to improvements that benefit all residents. I 

urge the council to consider scheduling a public meeting where residents can voice their 

concerns and suggest potential changes to the noise policies. 

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


